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OFFICE OF THE PROVOST 
James Administration Building, Room 600 
Tel:  (514) 398-3331 
Fax:  (514) 398-3219

To: Academic Staff 

From: Prof Anthony C. Masi, Provost 

Date: 15 January 2014 

Subject: FY2015 Academic Salary Policy 

I am pleased to report the outcome of the most recent discussions of the Committee on Academic Staff 
Compensation (CASC). We have reached an arrangement covering three fiscal years: FY2015, FY2016, and 
FY2017.  

Of course, the final agreement must be approved by the Board of Governors as part of the budget submission 
this spring. However, the parameters have already received the assent of that body for purposes of financial 
planning for preparing the University’s budget. Over the next three years, increases will represent 5.2%, 5.7%, 
and 6.2% of the salary mass of the professoriate.  

While the details for the latter two years will be reviewed by CASC at the appropriate time on an annual basis, 
for fiscal year 2014-15, the following salary adjustments will apply:  

1. Eligibility

The across-the-board increase and the merit award will apply to individuals who have been officially 
appointed to an academic or librarian position on or before 1 September 2013.  

Across-the-board increases will be applied to current salary, and merit increases will be added subsequently. 
Neither the across-the-board increases nor the merit increases are retroactive, and both will be prorated where 
appropriate.  

2. Across-the-Board Increase

Effective 1 June 2014, there will be an across-the-board increase of 1% for all eligible academic staff 
members.  

3. Merit Award

An amount equal to 4.2% of the total academic salary mass has been allocated for merit increases for eligible 
academic staff.  

Individuals will be awarded merit increases strictly on the basis of academic performance over the period from 
1 January 2012 to 31 December 2013 (two years) based on established practices for such allocations in their 
respective academic units.  

Consistent with past practice, CASC has established five flat-amount categories: [1] $5400, [2] $4000, [3] 
$2600, [4] $1200, and [5] $0.  

Merit increase will take effect on 1 June 2014. 






